Kensington Conservation Commission

February 13, 2018

Members Present: Sydnee Goddard, Robert Gustafson, Joan Skewes, Pam Holland
Call to Order: 7: 30 pm

1. January minutes approved.
2. The Commission reviewed a letter from New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services regarding
failure to follow through on restoration work at 110 Stumpfield Road. Plan should be been submitted by July

2016.

3. The Commission reviewed article titled, Water Concerns Unite Citizens Activists. Members to obtain
additional articles and discuss drafting regulations to further protect ground water.

4. The Commission reviewed the letter drafted by the Selectboard regarding recycling in Kensington. The
Commission discussed their concerns for lack of recycling in town.

5. SELT is awaiting federal agency approval for Bodwell Easement.
6. The Board reviewed SELT monitoring reports for Yardley, Sawyer, Smith and Rezendes.

Meeting adjourned 8:30 p.m.



